
Parental Drug Awareness Workshop 
 
Concerned that your knowledge about drugs and alcohol is 
limited or out of date?  
 
Then we would like to invite you to our Drug Awareness Workshop specially 
designed for parents / guardians at : 
 

Westfield Primary School 
on Tuesday 8th March at 7pm 

The workshop aims to: 
• Provide relevant, up-to-date information about alcohol, cannabis and legal 

highs in a safe and familiar environment 
• Offer strategies for parents to have open conversations with their children 

about drug and alcohol misuse 
• Promote ways parents can help children make positive, healthy choices. 
    

As well as an interactive presentation and informal learning tasks, there will be 
an opportunity to ask questions and find out where to go for more information 
and support. 
 
There are limited places, so please book on to this course by contacting 
Westfield Primary on 01442 862729 
Or e-mailing admin@westfieldprimary.herts.sch.uk  
 
 

       We look forward to welcoming you. 
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